
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

NEWSLETTER
Archbishop Hutton's VC Primary School 



  a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 1260
Hutton : 1324
Senset : 1384

Washington: 1179

September
Monday 19: School Closed - Queen's Funeral
Monday 26: Class 4 Swimming
Monday 26: School Council - Vote for Me hustings
Wednesday 28: Yoga Mental Health Day
Thursday 29 : School Council elections   
Friday 30: Harvest and Celebration Assembly

October
Tuesday 4: Playleader interviews 
W/C 10: 1/2 Termly Attendance week
W/C Monday 17: Victorian Week 

November
Thursday 8th: Paralympian Visit 

December
Thursday 1: Parent's Evening 
Tuesday 13: KS1 Nativity  - 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 14: Dukes Theatre Pantomime Visit
Friday 16: Carols, Parties and Most Improved

celebration




Team PointsFriday 16th September 2022

Dates and EventsThis week we have continued to mourn the passing of Queen
Elizabeth II and have celebrated her life in assembly and
class. In line with all schools across the UK, we will be closed
on Monday 19th - the day of the Queen's funeral.                        
 We will open again at 8:45 on Tuesday 20th - in our PE kits. 

Class One
Writing: Rose Parnell
Maths: Joshua Robinson
Learner: Amelie Eccles

Class Two
Writing: Elsie Hill
Maths: Oscar Hizzard
Learner: Bronson Pickup

Class Three
Writing: Lealand Halton
Maths: Archie Alty
Learner: Amelie Fairclough

Class Four
Writing: Jessica Richards
Maths: Tulisha Sharples
Learner: Kerr Slaughter

The Lancaster Guardian came to school last week
and took this great photo of our new Reception
Class. We are really pleased to welcome all 13 of
them to Archbishop Hutton's. 

New Reception starters

Well done SENSET

This year's Team Captains have been announced.              

SENSET:                   Harry Shanks   Phoebe Dowsett
CRAG:                        Ava Grimshaw   Freddie Hill
HUTTON:                 Mya Milner    Oscar Parnell
WASHINGTON:   Anna McFall  Kerr Slaughter

Harry Shanks in Class 4 will be taking on the role of
Young Shrek in the Shrek the Musical at the Grand
Theatre in Lancaster on 27th September - 1st October.
There are plenty of tickets left. Good Luck Harry! 


